
 
From: Bond, Luana [mailto:bondl@yorkcounty.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2011 10:40 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB50 - Electronic distribution of Info 
Importance: High 

As a benefits administrator, I'm definitely in support of continuing to 
allow electronic distribution of information to employees who have 
access to such as part of their job.  Also, it's a big help with informing 
those retirees who have given us permission to send information in that 
manner.  It's more timely, and certainly saves us printing and mailing 
costs. 

We will print materials for any employee who asks for printed 
materials.  The employee may also print the material at their work site.  
So, I don't think this is an issue for us.  Thanks for asking for feedback. 

  
Luana H. Bond, CCP & CBP 
Compensation & Benefits Administrator 
County of York ‐ Human Resources 
757‐890‐3713 
Fax: 757‐890‐4069 
bondl@yorkcounty.gov 
  
We cannot  all do great things, but we can all do small things with great love. 
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